
From: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 12:08 PM 
To: Henry Epp <hepp@vpr.org> 
Subject: RE: Public records request 
 
Hi, Henry, 
Please see response attached. 
Charity 
 



 
 

THOMAS J. DONOVAN, JR. 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
JOSHUA R. DIAMOND 

DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 

SARAH E.B. LONDON 
CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY GENERAL  

TEL:  (802) 828-3171 
 

http://www.ago.vermont.gov 

 
STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 
 
 
Via email to hepp@vpr.org 
 
February 11, 2021 
 
Henry Epp 
Vermont Public Radio 
hepp@vpr.org 
 
 
Re:   Vermont Public Records Act request, dated February 11, 2021 
 
Dear Henry: 
 
I write in response to your request for public records dated February 11, 2021. You requested the 
following public records: 
 

1. Any and all correspondence between the Attorney General and the Vermont 
Economic Progress Council (VEPC) and its executive director related to a letter 
sent by VEPC to the Attorney General on Feb. 1st, 2021. 
 

2. Any and all correspondence between the Attorney General and Oliver Olsen of 
South Londonderry related to a letter sent by Olsen to the Attorney General on 
Feb. 3rd, 2021. 

 
3. Any and all correspondence, including but not limited to emails, text messages, 

letters and faxes between Auditor Doug Hoffer and staff of the Attorney 
General’s office in regards to the following topics: “Vermont Employment 
Growth Incentive,” “VEGI,” “Vermont Economic Progress Council,” “VEPC,” 
and “Marvell” dated from Nov. 1st, 2019 to present. 

 
  



 
 

 
 
Pursuant to the Vermont Public Records Act, 1 V.S.A. §§ 318(b)(5)(A), the Attorney General’s 
Office will need to invoke its right to an extension of the deadline to 10 business days. The new 
deadline for this request is February 26, 2021.  
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     /s/    
     Charity R. Clark 
     Chief of Staff 
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